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Tan Sofas

Designed with inspiration from mythology and nature, Tan 
introduces home comfort to all living spaces with its modern 
and alluring appearance. Single, double, and triple sofa 
choices, along with rich colour and material options, make 
it very easy to configure spaces of all sizes and designs, 
facilitating composition. Tan underlines comfort, quality, and 
casualness, while slim and elegant legs create an impressive 
atmosphere.

Design by Tanju Özelgin

After graduating from Industrial Product Design Department 
of Faculty of Beautiful Arts, Marmara University in 1984, 
Tanju Özelgin established his own company Scala Design, 
where he created fair stand, yacht, housing and office 
projects. He worked with IN Furniture as a founding partner 
between 1993-1995. One year later, he established Parlak 
Kırmızı (Bright Red) with Ertan Binme, and the duo continued 
to design industrial products, digital videos and graphics, 
interior architecture projects and applications. Since 2005, 
he has been working under TO Design Studio, mainly 
focusing on interior architecture and industrial product 
design. Özelgin also continues to provide support through 
his academic membership and project consultant position 
since 1998.
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Dimensions defined in millimetres.

Materials
Upholstery includes fabric, leather, and artificial leather choices. Legs are powder painted.*

*Please refer to technical document for more information.
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